SUBMISSION TO THE DRAFT NATURAL RESOURCES REGIONAL PLAN

The Committee considered a report prepared by staff of the Policy Directorate, Parks and Waterways
Unit and City Water and Waste Unit on the Environment Canterbury Draft Natural Resources Regional
Plan. A copy of the report has also been presented to the Parks, Gardens and Waterways and
Regulatory and Consents Committees and is reported to the Council in the report of the Regulatory
and Consents Committee meeting of 15 March 2002.

The report outlined the key issues and implications of the plan in respect to soil conservation, water
quantity, and water quality and the Committee decided:

1. To support the amended submission.

2. That the Water Chapter NRRP Working Party work with Environment Canterbury to discuss
further any outstanding matters of concern with the NRRP Chapters.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


